
 

 Meeting Notice 
 

 

Community Meeting: Status Update 

MIMICO 2020 REVITALIZATION STUDY 
 

Wednesday, December 7, 2011 

7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

Presentation at 7:00 p.m., followed by Q & A 

John English Junior Middle School - Cafeteria 

95 Mimico Avenue 

 

 

 

Toronto City Planning Division invites you to attend a Community Meeting regarding the status 

of "Mimico 2020", an ongoing revitalization initiative for the Mimico-By-The-Lake community. 

 

Project Status 

 

Since the last update in April 2011, the Project Consultant and City Staff Team have been 

working to gain a deeper understanding of the key policy issues that will influence future 

planning in Mimico: 

 

1) Waterfront Access: expansion of waterfront, open space and street network  

2) Housing:  options for retention and replacement of rental housing 

3) Density:  appropriate built form and magnitude of development over the study area 

4) Heritage:  preservation of potentially significant built and cultural heritage features 

 

It has become apparent that any future implementation strategy will require a balancing of 

objectives in order to achieve the ultimate goal of revitalization in a manner that is consistent 

with the vision and priorities defined to date, including the April 2009 Charette.    

 

Purpose of the Event 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to provide a status update, and to hear from you at this critical 

juncture, prior to proceeding with a draft final policy framework. 
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Contact Info 

 

We very much look forward to your participation.  If you would like further information 

about Mimico 2020, please contact Matthew Premru, Planner, at (416) 394-6004 or 

mpremru@toronto.ca .  To be added to our mailing or email list, please contact Tara 

Mohammed at Tel. (416) 394-8234, Fax (416) 394-6063, email tmohamme@toronto.ca  or 

mailing address 2 Civic Centre Court, 3
rd

 Floor, Etobicoke ON, M9C 5A3.  

 

You may also contact Councillor Mark Grimes, Ward 6, at (416) 392-9273 or 

councillor_grimes@toronto.ca . 

 

 

Notice to correspondents: 

 

Personal information received at the community consultation meeting or contained in your 

correspondence to the City, is collected under the City of Toronto Act, 2006, the Planning Act, 

and the City of Toronto Municipal Code.  The City collects this information to enable it to make 

an informed decision on the relevant issue(s).  Individuals who submit correspondence should be 

aware that any personal information in their communication will become part of the public 

record.  The City will make it available to the public, unless the individual expressly requests the 

City to remove the personal information.  Questions about the collection of this information may 

be directed to the Planner listed above. 

 

Background information about this Study can be found on the City’s website at:   

http://www.toronto.ca/planning/mimico2020.htm 

 

"Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice." 

 


